MPH Report: Feb 12, 2020

The following changes have made it through GCC and GC: 
	PH 576 name change, removal of pre-requisites
	HE certificate: allow COMM 553 for PH 576 (either or)
The Epi certificate was passed by GCC and will be heard by GC on 2/13.
The MPH workday was very productive, and there are several motions on the agenda that relate to the work we did that day. We are delaying our competency review until the August workday, given the new faculty assignments on some of the courses.
Speaking of new faculty, we have been approved to hire a new assistant line. I’ve requested that the search be chaired by both APCs and that all faculty serve on the committee, and William has agreed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is the last semester the online MPH will be incubated with DELO. I’m not sure what that’s going to mean for us, especially in light of the new workload document, but we will likely have to address this collectively in the months to come.
According to Grad School documents, our enrollments are down slightly.  However, we have the most grad students of any other program in our department. 

